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17th July 2020 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

Here we are at the end of another school year. It has been a year like no other, I think you 

will agree! 

 

At this time, I just want to say thank you to you (Parents, Carers, Grandparents and other 

family members) for the care and support you have shown all of the staff at both schools. I 

think we are very lucky people, working in such wonderful places, full of our amazing parents 

and children.  

 

I also want to say thank you to our staff, whatever their roles. Everyone has worked 

tirelessly to ensure we have provided the best possible care and education for our children 

and that they feel happy and connected to their school. 

 

A big thank you to Mr McCarthy, Mrs Wilson and their teams! 

 

Finally, I want to say thank you to our lovely children who help make our Federation the great 

place it is. Although my role does not allow as much daily face to face contact as I would like 

with our children, I relish the opportunity when it comes! Leading Collective Worship, having 

children tell me about their great learning and getting to know the things they are passionate 

about and can’t wait to share, are some of my highlights – despite my disappointment about 

missing Hindleap this year! 

 

At the end of the day, this is the reason I chose this profession, to make a difference to our 

lovely children, helping them to flourish and grow. I truly feel that because of all of you, 

your support and our work together, our children are blessed with wonderful school families 

and the opportunity to reach for the stars. 

 

Thank you once again for all of your support, we couldn’t do it without you and we look 

forward to a great 2020-2021! 

 

See you in September, 

 

 
Mrs W Stone   Executive Headteacher 

 

 
 


